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This half term the children will be 

focusing on a text called ‘Where 

the forest meets the sea’ by 

Jeannie Baker & ‘100 facts 

Rainforests’ by Miles Kelly in their 

writing lessons. 

  
In Maths, we will be focusing on 

fractions, decimals, money and 

time this term.  

 
In Science, we will be learning about 

the main body parts associated with 

the digestive system and how they 

work. We will also be constructing 

and interpreting a variety of food 

chains.  

 
In Geography, we will be learning 

about Rainforests and the layers of a 

Rainforest. 

 

 

Year 4 have swimming 

lessons this half term and 

they will be on a 

Thursday.  
Children will need their 

swimming costumes/ 

shorts. 

Spellings will be sent 

home at the start of 

each half term. The list 

for the term can also 

be found on the class 

page of the website. 

Please support your 

child in learning these 

spellings. 
 

Homework will be set on 

a Friday and should be 

completed by the 

following Wednesday. It 

will alternate between 

Maths and English. 

Homework will be online 

on Century tech. 

This half term, our unit ‘Are all 

churches the same?’ will deepen 

the children’s understanding of 

how the church lives out the 

gospel and contributes to the 

building of the KINGDOM OF 

GOD. 
 

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR 

CHILD BRINGS A WATER 

BOTTLE TO SCHOOL EACH 

DAY. THEY ARE WELCOME 

TO BRING A HEALTHY 

SNACK FOR MORNING 

PLAYTIME.   

  

Reading 
This term the children will be reading 
‘Fantastically Great Women Who Saved 

the Planet’ by Kate Pankhurst. 

 
Group guided reading sessions will 

be daily. An adult will read with your 

child every week, and it will be 

recorded in their reading record. 

Please ensure that your child has 

their reading record in school each 

day. In Year 4, all children will bring 

a school banded book home each 

day, their reading must be 

recorded in their record. Children 

can change their book 

independently when they have 

completed it. 
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